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Mike DeLucia

From: Matthew Korbelak [matt@cruxmanphotography.com]
Sent: Friday, December 26, 2008 7:10 PM
To: mike DeLucia
Subject: B&O Museum

The next field trip will be to the B&O Railroad Museum in Baltimore on Saturday, January 31, 2009.

Their website is: www.borail.org

I'm planning to have people meet there when the museum opens at 10 am.  People will have to purchase their 
own tickets.  If we have a lot of interest (more than 20 people planning to go), I will work with the group sales 
office - may affect pricing ($14 individual adult, $12 seniors).

The tentative plan is to go  out for lunch after our morning of photography throughout the museum.

More details at the next meeting.

Please post a blurb on our site.

Thanks,

Matt

P.S.  I'll be on vacation through the new year, but I'll be checking my email on occasion.


